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First Footsteps  
Foundation & Year 1 Weekly Newsletter 

We are growing 

   our learning 

We are all 

writers … 

 Year 5 Story Sharing  
Last week the year 5 chil-
dren worked very hard 
writing their own stories 
about dinosaurs. Once 
they were happy with 
their final copies on Fri-
day afternoon they went 
to the Foundation classes 

to share their stories. The younger children had 
a wonderful time listening to the different sto-
ries and spending time 
with the Year 5 chil-
dren.  A big thank you 
to the Year 5 children 
for sharing their bril-
liant work.  

Dodge Ball Tournament  
Last week during their PE lessons the 
Year 1 children  took part in the inter-
house Dodge 
Ball tourna-
ment. The 
children quickly 
grasped the 
rules of the 
game and then 
in their teams took part in a number 
of games. The team sprit and enthusi-
asm was fantastic to watch and the 
children have found a new game that 

they will 
be 
wanting 
to contin-
ue to 
play.  

Lower Phase Reading  

Learning in Year 1  
It was a very creative time in the Year 1 classes as the children 

made Tudor houses to 
support their London 
theme.  
After finding out about 
the features of Tudor 
homes the children de-
signed their house based 
on their knowledge. Then 
using the resources avail-
able they independently 

constructed their houses. Their final products 
were amazing and 
demonstrated that 
the children are able 
to transfer their  
learning to other 
areas of the curricu-
lum.  

Class  % Reading  

Star  97% 

Jumbo  71% 

Chariot  91% 

Roses  87% 

Eagles  97% 

Circus  79% 

Key Diary Dates  

Thursday 22nd March 
5.00p.m.—7.30p.m. Open Evening  

Tuesday 27th March 
Year 4 Production, ’Olivia.’  
*2.00p.m. (Pre school children al-
lowed)  
*6.00p.m. (No pre-school children 
allowed) 

Wednesday 28th March 
Year 4 Production, ‘Olivia.’ 
*6.00p.m. (No pre-school children 
allowed)  

Thursday 29th March 
Last day of the Spring Term  

Tuesday 17th April  
First day of the Summer Term 

Learning in the Foundation Classes  
It was another busy week in the Foundation classes with the children 

leaning about 3D shapes and 
their properties. They then had 
the opportunity to use 3D-
shapes in their play to further 
support their learning. This  
included using the laptops with 
a partner to access a 3D shapes 
recognition game.  

After School Clubs  
 
There will be no Jumble Juniors on Monday 

for Year 1 and Tuesday for Foundation.  
 

There will be no Spanish Club for Year 1 on 
Tuesday.  

 
*Wednesday 28th March - Dance Founda-

tion and Year 1  (There will be a joint 
session for Year 1 and Foundation on the 

last week) This is in lieu of the session 
missed due to the snow. 

 
Clubs will restart after Easter W/B 

23/04/2018 

Weekly Awards 
Jumbo: Riley Mason-Leather  
Star: James Wilkins 
Chariot: Ariyan Mustafa 
Eagles: Harry Cording 
Roses: Lexi-Anna Smith 
Circus: Dominic Krivickas  
Heads’ Award: Roses  


